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By Order 122/10, the Public Utilities Board (PUB) established Manitoba Public Insurance’s (MPI) 2011/12 Basic 

premiums and fees, reduced overall premiums by 4%, and directed, subject to specific pre-conditions, the issuance 

of a premium rebate of 10% (of vehicle premiums paid in the 2009/10 premium year). 

Order 122/10 contemplated the issuance of a second Order, it to outline in more depth PUB’s rationale for its 

decisions of Order 122/10 and, also, provide additional recommendations and commentary.  This second Order, 

Order 145/10, has now been released and would best be read in conjunction with Order 122/10. 

A copy of this Order, Order 122/10, and past Orders concerning MPI that contain related information, may be 

reviewed on the Board’s website www.pub.gov.mb.ca,  

 

 The Public Utilities Board 
400 – 330 Portage Avenue 
Winnipeg, MB  R3C 0C4 
Telephone:  (204) 945-2638 
Facsimile:  (204) 945-2643 
Toll Free:  1-866-854-3698 
Email:publicutilities@gov.mb.ca 

 

http://www.pub.gov.mb.ca/�
mailto:publicutilities@gov.mb.ca�

